
 
June 24, 2024 

 

Dear Bethel Sewer Customer,  

 

Beginning with the 3rd quarter billing period (July – September usage), you will no longer receive a 

combined water and sewer bill.    The Town of Bethel will resume sewer billing in October. The bill for 

sewer service may be remitted to the following address: 

 

PO Box 1660 

Bethel ME 04217 

 

We will also accept payment on site at the Town Office.  

 

This bill will be the last combined water/sewer bill you will receive.  Please remit this payment to:  

PO Box 244  

Richmond ME 04357 

 

If you have any questions about this change, please call the Bethel town office. 

 

Thank you, 

Sharon Jackson 

Town Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


